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Merrimac Municipal Vulnerability Preparedness Planning Project 
 

Merrimac is holding a public meeting 

Monday, March 16, 2020 at 5:30 P.M. 

Town Hall 

2 School Street, Merrimac, MA 

 

The Town of Merrimac, in seeking Commonwealth designation as a Municipal 
Vulnerability Preparedness (MVP) community, has completed stakeholder workshops 
focused on community resilience building and planning for more effective response to 
the impacts of natural hazards and climate change.     
  

The March 16th meeting is an opportunity for Merrimac Citizens to review and comment 
on the action priority outcomes of the MVP planning initiative. 
 

All are invited and welcome to attend. For more information please contact Alyssa 
Sexton at: 

Alyssa Sexton -  asexton@townofmerrimac.com or P: 978-346-0525 

 
You may view the workshop presentation and view the Summary of Findings at the 
following link: 

http://bit.do/MerrimacMVP            
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